


 

New Business: 
You Make a Difference Honorees were announced.  Jobs list was reviewed.   
While Tom Vacar has offered to return as emcee, we are having difficulty getting a firm 
confirmation. If a news story takes priority we should have a back-up.   
CAC members should arrive by 6 p.m. for set up.  Consider bringing items like cake, beverages, 
and food trays early because parking will be difficult.  
The parent conference flyers are being distributed to all schools. We will include private, non- 
public and charter. A jobs list was circulated.  CAC members are encouraged to attend the 
workshops but are needed for registration, morning break and directing in the hallways. We have 
a few door prizes but will accept more donations.        
    
For the Good of the Order:  
 
Next year, ó16-ó17, will be a review year for the department. 
 
ADR attendance has changed is that it will now be attended by 88 SELPAs but in the same 
conference space as before.   

 
The next CAC meeting will be February 8.  
Meeting adjourned at 7:40. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanine Bishop 
  
 


